
New login credentials needed for The Learning Exchange

New Login Experience for VUMC Issued Computers

Starting September 8, The Learning Exchange will require new login 

credentials.

Upon your next login

When visiting The Learning Exchange sign in page after the cutover date –

workforce members may see an updated sign in experience and may need 

to sign-in using their email address and password rather than their VUMC 

ID and password.

Current Updated

In February 2022, ExpeditionTech announced the start of its multi-year 

migration of VUMC applications and their related components from 

directories shared with Vanderbilt University to the VUMC directory. The 

effort includes; servers, databases, security groups, resource accounts, file 

shares. The Learning Exchange is next in sequence.

Reason for the change

https://learningexchange.vumc.org/
https://news.vumc.org/2022/02/28/vumc-application-migration-the-next-step-in-expeditiontech-now-underway/

